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Ottawa, 18th July, 1902,

With reference to Dr. Hodgetts' telegram

of the 13th st. relative to a suspected outbreak of

small-pox on Christian Island, I beg to inform you that

[20] Penetanguishene reporta that there is no

disesse of any kind on the reserve.

Your obedient servant,

Fonilia

retary.

Esq.. M.D..

secretary.

Prov Gial Board of Health,

Toronto, Ont.

verschieden (2) Indian affairs, Letterbook,

Tian Binoino
10 July 1902 - 1 August 1902, (R.G. 10, Volume 5001)
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